
 

 
The Public Service Commission 

State of South Carolina 
 

COMMISSIONERS 
Comer H. “Randy” Randall, Third District 

Chairman 
Florence P. Belser, Second District 

Interim Vice Chairman 
John E. “Butch” Howard, First District 

Thomas J. “Tom” Ervin, Fourth District 
Swain E. Whitfield, Fifth District 
Justin T. Williams, Sixth District 

G. O’Neal Hamilton, Seventh District 
 
 
 

Jocelyn Boyd 
Chief Clerk/Executive Director 

Phone: (803) 896-5100 
Fax: (803) 896-5246 

 

 
Clerk’s Office 

Phone: (803) 896-5100 
Fax: (803) 896-5199 

 

Public Service Commission, 101 Executive Center Dr., Suite 100, Columbia, SC 29210-8411, 803-896-5100,  www.psc.sc.gov 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION ANNOUNCES VIRTUAL PUBLIC 
NIGHT HEARING ON MARCH 19TH, 2020 

 
 
The Public Service Commission (“PSC”) announced on March 12th that the public night hearing in Docket No. 

2019-281-S, planned for March 12th at 6 p.m., would be postponed until March 19th in order to put in place a 

“virtual public hearing” system. In the wake of COVID-19, the 2019 novel coronavirus that has affected the 

United States, the Center for Disease Control recommends that the elderly and immunocompromised avoid 

public gatherings and that those experiencing symptoms of the virus stay home; with this information in mind 

and out of an abundance of caution, the PSC has elected to postpone the planned night hearing until the 19th.  

 

On the 19th, the Commission will hold the rescheduled online public night hearing at 6 p.m. Beginning at 8:15 

a.m. on Friday, March 13th and ending at 3:45 p.m. on Thursday, March 19th,  consumers must call 

803.896.2639 and leave their name, physical address, and telephone number to be pre-registered to testify. The 

Commission is finalizing details for witnesses to call in to testify and for non-witnesses to listen via audio only; 

more information on this process will be released through our website (www.psc.sc.gov) and social media 

profiles (Facebook and Twitter). The meeting will also be livestreamed through the Commission’s partnership 

with SCETV at this link.  

 

For more information, contact Chief Clerk Jocelyn Boyd at 803.896.5100 or follow the PSC on Twitter 

(@PSCofSC) or Facebook. You can also follow the SC Utility Consumer public outreach brand on Twitter 

(@UtilityConsumer) and Facebook for more information about the night hearing series. 

 

 
############## 

http://www.psc.sc.gov/
http://www.facebook.com/PSCofSC
https://twitter.com/PSCofSC
https://www.scetv.org/live/public-service-commission
https://twitter.com/PSCofSC
http://www.facebook.com/PSCofSC
https://twitter.com/UtilityConsumer
https://www.facebook.com/SC-Utility-Consumer-1622060941274083/?modal=admin_todo_tour

